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2727 LBJ Freeway - Aerial Map

• Ten story office building with 

restaurant at first floor, serving 

tenants and employees.

• Approval of an SUP requested 

to serve alcoholic beverages 

within the restaurant.

• Subject property zoned PD-74.

• Any permitted land use, 

restaurant in this case, serving 

alcoholic beverages requires 

approval of an SUP per PD-74 

zoning.

• Site is accessible from the 

service road of LBJ Freeway 

and Villa Creek Drive. 



2727 LBJ Freeway –Site Photographs

• Three-story tall structured parking 

garage and an additional 259 

surface parking spaces serve the 

building.

• No changes to the site layout, 

parking, landscaping or building 

exterior is proposed during this time.



2727 LBJ Freeway – Detailed Site Plan

Location of restaurant and lounge area
• Alcohol will be served within 

the restaurant (2,415 SF) 

and adjacent lounge area 

(701 SF) in the first floor. 

• Operating hours of the 

restaurant are Monday 

through Friday 8:00 a.m. to 

7:00 p.m., with Saturday 

and Sunday being closed.

• As required per CZO, the 

applicant has provided an 

alcohol awareness program.



2727 LBJ Freeway – Overall and Detailed Floor Plan



2727 LBJ Freeway – Alcohol Awareness Program

• Alcohol sales will be limited to on-site consumption only

and will be prohibited for off-site consumption.

• Sales of food and non-alcoholic beverages in the restaurant

shall be at least 50% of the gross sales for each quarterly

reporting period.

• No alcoholic beverages will be sold after closing at 7:00 pm.

Hours of operation will be Mon-Fri 8am – 7pm and we will

be closed on Saturday and Sunday.

• Only employees who have completed the approved class

will serve alcoholic beverages.



2727 LBJ Freeway – Comprehensive Plan and P&Z Recommendation

• The Central Area Plan designates the subject 
property as IH 635 District.

• This land use designation recommends quality 
office development with structured parking.

• Therefore, the existing office development and 
accessory restaurant use are consistent with the 
plan’s recommendation. 

• Allowing on-premise consumption of alcoholic 
beverages within the restaurant is perceived as an 
amenity for this site and supports the plan’s goal of 
allowing retail services, such as restaurants, banks 
or other similar services which serve employees at 
nearby office centers and residents alike. 

Planning and Zoning Commission Recommendation

• On April 13, 2020 the Planning and Zoning Commission unanimously recommended 

approval of the SUP request.


